From: Fowler, David

Sent: 24 June 2019 09:11
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Brill Place Tower, planning application 2019/2475/P

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

| flin]ELS’

From: Diana Foster

Sent: 23 June 2019 22:24

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Brill Place Tower, planning application 2019/2475/P

Dear Mr Fowler,
Re: Planning application 2019/2475/P

1 wish to express my objection on this application on the following grounds: that this Increases the footprint of the tower and it removes space, and
further, precious green space from the area and changes further the low rise, nature of the area, increasing density.

The electricity substation will also add noise. and vibration to the area, in a spot where currently people go to relax, and walk dogs.

May I say this is the only pleasant vista of mature trees into the distance on a green that as yet has not been built on.

I look through to see a distant view of green at this precise spot, on entering from Midland road.

This will be destroyed, this area with mature trees and a view of green - this is a glimpse as I walk through which always adds to my enjoyment of
living in this area. I always make a point of looking.

This is to be removed if this goes through.

The approval of the original application is from what I can see, was gained on the expressed benefits of a limited footprint and transparency in the
ground floor through pillars, that allowed some view through to the park. There was no mention of a substation.

1 also understand the original application was accepted on the basis of the 'transparency’ and 'passive surveillance' - both of which will be lost if this is
approved.

All of those benefits will be removed if you approve this application.
The electricity substation, that is proposed, will now it seems block any views and it will increase the footprint of the tower by five tennis courts, and

thus taking more of the little green space and views from us.

I’'m very alarmed that healthy mature trees are being cut down for their obvious benefits to health and well being. This is one of the few areas in Somers
Town that has them.

1 live in Somers Town, a highly polluted area, adjoining major traffic routes, well over the WHO limits. Yet at a time when Camden and the Mayor are
committed to greening and anti-pollution measures, planting trees, this application will increase the footprint of an (already approved) tower, thus

removing the precious little green space there is in Somers Town.

1 can only object and hope to halt this proposal.
This will add this further densification and ugly inhuman concrete towers further changing the nature of the area, and what is still a residential area.

Please please limit the encroachment into our precious green space.

Thank you.



Diana Foster
Resident for 30 years of Levita House
Chalton Street.

Regards,
Diana



